

Thursday, 21st October, 2021

Dear Parents,

To introduce our new topic, 'Celebrations and Festivals', to the children next half term we are having a topic day on Wednesday 3rd November.

For this we would like the children to come dressed in party clothes; they may also come dressed in their traditional celebration costumes. The clothes can be as sparkly or smart as they like but please consider that we will still be using the outdoor area and they will be on the playground at lunchtime; for this reason accessories are best left at home.

We hope you all have a lovely half term break.

Kind regards

Mrs K Burrells & Mrs A Norrington

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS Tel: 01245 354 517 Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk









